
February 1, 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I would like to bring my voice and my opinion alongside  
 
Carmine Perrelli 
Deputy Mayor, Regional and Local Councillor 
City of Richmond Hill 
  
The lockdowns are not effectively solving the problem of controlling the virus.   
 
We need to let the chips fall where they may.  Continue with our lives and protect the 
vulnerable.  Children need to go to school learn and grow with their peers. Social interaction is 
an intricate part of our society and the fallout of mental illnesses are surpassing the death total 
of the virus.   
 
We need to chalk this up to an illness that isn’t going to go away and live our lives to the best of 
our abilities staying as safe as possible.   
 
Sincerely  
 
Simone Bixby 
Kitchener, ON 
 


